
Newsletter 
 Hindley Junior and Infant School 

Friday 8th March 2019 

 

 World Book Week 

I am sure you will agree that the World Book Fes�val held across school was a          

fabulous experience for all. Our children thoroughly enjoyed working with different 

specialists and made many special memories.  Below are a few photographs of the 

fantas�c cra" items made and worn this week, we’ve been ‘Busy Bees’. 

 

 

  Bee ‘Bake Off’ Cake Winners 

Well done to everyone who entered our Bee ‘Bake Off’ Compe��on, we were extremely             

impressed with all the entries and we had a very difficult �me during the judging process.   

All the children who took part have received a ’li)le something’ in assembly today for their 

hard work.   Congratula�ons to the following children who were the overall winners . 

    Joe and Bradley from Year Six 

    Logan from Year Three 

    He)y and Florence from Year Two and Year One 

 



 

 

Year One Phonics Screening Check Parents’ mee!ng 

There will be a mee�ng a"er school on Thursday 28
th

 March led by 

Miss Mckerney. The focus of this mee�ng is to explain the Year One 

phonics screening check. We will give you sugges�ons on how you can 

help your child at home to develop their phonics skills further.   This is an important 

mee�ng and we hope all Year One parents will a)end. The children (and other siblings) 

will go into Early Years with Miss Raffē a"er school whilst the mee�ng is taking place.   

Thank you for your support. 

Key Stage 1 SATS Parents’ mee!ng 

There will be a mee�ng a"er school on Thursday 4th April led by Miss Mckeever. The 

focus of this mee�ng is to explain the process of SATs and provide addi�onal  resources 

which can be completed at home.  The children (and other siblings) will go into Early 

Years with Miss Raffē a"er school whilst the mee�ng is taking place.  

 

Let's Sing!  

Vocalise, our school choir, have been 

rehearsing �relessly this term in 

prepara�on for this year's Let's Sing 

event. This will be held on Monday 

18th March from 6.30 - 8.30 pm. 

Tickets will be sent out to parents on 

Monday 11th March.  The children 

sound fantas�c during rehearsals and 

we can’t wait for the concert.   

We hope to perform some of the 

songs in a concert towards the end 

of term for those who can’t a)end.  

Further details will be sent out     

nearer the �me.  

Booster Club 

It has been wonderful to see our Year 

Six children a)ending the Booster Club 

on Wednesdays. This is a fabulous    

opportunity, provided on a voluntary 

basis by our dedicated team of      

teachers. 

 Non-Uniform Day—15th March 

Next Friday 15th March will be a non-

uniform day in aid of our Annual  Easter 

Bunny Bingo.  Children can come to school 

dressed in their own clothes on this day, 

please send your child into school with an 

Easter themed chocolate item for us to use 

as Bingo Prizes.   

As always THANK YOU for your support. 


